
 
 
 
 
 June 10, 2025 
 
Dear University of Redlands Percussion Student, 
 
 We want to welcome you as a percussion student at the University of 
Redlands for the 2025-2026 school year.  Enclosed is the music for the Wind 
Ensemble, Symphony Orchestra and Percussion Ensemble auditions. You will be 
notified when the audition date has been scheduled. 
 
 We are sending this music in advance to give you the opportunity to 
prepare for the auditions.  The outcome of the auditions will determine chair 
placement in these ensembles.  Please choose one etude from each of the three 
categories enclosed; snare, timpani and marimba. In addition, for those who are 
auditioning for Wind Ensemble and Symphony Orchestra, please prepare the 
supplemental orchestral excerpts. It is important to listen to recordings of these 
excerpts as you prepare. 
 
   Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions. Looking forward 
to seeing you at the auditions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Bill Schlitt  (626) 533-0565 
william_schlitt@redlands.edu 
(626) 533-0565 
 
Dr.Yuri Inoo  
yuri_inoo@redlands.edu 
(323) 360-8074 
 
Percussion Faculty 
University of Redlands 
 
  

mailto:william_schlitt@redlands.edu
mailto:yuri_inoo@redlands.edu














Bill Schlitt

Bill Schlitt

Bill Schlitt

Bill Schlitt

Bill Schlitt

Bill Schlitt



Bill Schlitt

Bill Schlitt

Bill Schlitt

Bill Schlitt

Bill Schlitt

Bill Schlitt



Bill Schlitt

Bill Schlitt

Bill Schlitt

Bill Schlitt

Bill Schlitt

Bill Schlitt


